Shawn Doil
Portland
LD 486

I am writing to strongly oppose LD 486. These laws bring us in the opposite directly
we should be going, and have proven to make our communities less safe.

Laws like this have led to an 8% increase in homicides across the country, with 30 to
50 people dying every month as a result of the Stand Your Ground bills across the
country.

Maine deserves better. Shawn Doil



